35 Leroy Avenue • P.O. Box 1167 • Darien, Connecticut 06820-1167 Tel. 203-656-7412 • Email: aaddley@darienps.org

October 1, 2020

Stephen Olvany, Chairman
Darien Planning and Zoning Commission
Town Hall
2 Renshaw Road
Darien, CT 06820

RECEIVED

TOWN OF DARIEN
PLANNING & ZONING

Dear Mr. Olvany and Members of the Commission:

Darien After School was awarded a contract to perform Before and After School Care in the Darien Public Schools Facilities. These activities range from enrichment to childcare at the discretion of the Darien Public Schools. While these programs are not currently running in the schools this calendar year due to COVID-19 pandemic, we are supporting Darien After School in seeking approval of their application to provide childcare services in front of the Planning & Zoning Commission.

Very truly yours,

Alan Addley, Ed.D.

Superintendent of Schools

AA:nv